
 

 

 

Girl Scouts  
In-Person meetings 

GIRLS, we miss you!! Come join us to 

learn about animals and habitats 

series.  First meeting will be a Slime 

event.   It  going to be lots of fun and its 

FREE! 

Thursdays, from 4 -5 p.m.  
Starting April 8, 2021. Located 
at 1921 W. Galena Blvd. 

Get more information and Reserve your spot TODAY at 

GSNIAurora@gmail.com for questions or call/text Joselyn 

Taylor (AmeriCorps Program Manager) at (815)354-

8739.  

*The distribution of this information and materials through the school district does not imply 

District 131 endorsement 

ADMITS YOU + A FRIEND! 
April 8, 2021 > 

4 – 5 pm 
1921 W. Galena Blvd. 
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